
From:
To: abortionlawreform
Subject: Mr Pyne"s newly tabled abortion law reform
Date: Thursday, 25 August 2016 1:37:09 PM

My remarks about keeping Queensland and Australian laws within the confines of God's laws apply
 equally to the newly tabled abortion law reform suggestions. The surest way to ensure that Catholics
 and other people of good will completely disregard Queensland laws is to attempt to institute laws
 which directly conflict with God's laws - in this case "thou shalt not kill" (pre-born children). The
 Higher law, namely God's law, will always and everywhere take precedence over any contrary
 Queensland law. Do you really wish to incite civil disobedience - not only from Catholics - but also
 many other like-minded Queensland residents who value human life?
 
Yours faithfully
Dr. Rory Donnellan
Pathologist, Immaculata Pathology
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